
 

 

 
 

St Ann's and Harringay Area Forum and Committee 
 

MONDAY, 31ST MARCH, 2014 
 

6.30 pm 
 

VENUE: CHESTNUTS PRIMARY SCHOOL, BLACK BOY LANE, N15 
 
 

MEMBERS OF THE AREA COMMITTEE/FORUM: 
 
Councillors Adamou, Alexander, Brabazon (Chair), Browne, Canver and Schmitz 
 

 
Introduction by the Chair 

 
AREA FORUM  

  
- St Ann’s Hospital – programme update (6.35 – 6.50pm) 

St Ann’s is one of the sites included in  the Council’s Site Allocations document 
which was discussed at our January Forum. Geoffrey Ocen, who is working on the 
project, will give an update on the development and the proposals which will be 
going for outline planning permission.   
 

- Haringey: Where Next? Current Community Consultation (6.50 – 7.30pm) 
Haringey is holding a consultation to ask you as residents what your main wishes 
and concerns are for the borough. There are regeneration plans for Tottenham and 
Haringey, which are generating many questions and concerns. Its also a time of 
austerity for local government so the new Council will be facing some difficult 
decisions. This is your opportunity to let the Council know what your main priorities 
are for the area where you live. Have your say with Cllr Joe Goldberg, Cabinet 
Member for Finance, Employment and Carbon Reduction. 

 
Refreshment break (7.30 – 7.40pm) 
 

- Green Lanes: Update and What’s Next?  (7.40 – 8.30pm) 
An update on the delivery and progress of the current construction works the  
regeneration programme and plans for the Food Festival. There will be a report 
back from the Green Lanes Strategy Group as the municipal and financial years 
draw to a close.   
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AREA COMMITTEE   

 
 
1. APOLOGIES FOR ABSENCE  
 
2. MINUTES OF THE PREVIOUS MEETING  
 
5. URGENT BUSINESS  
 
4. DECLARATIONS OF INTEREST  
 
5. DEPUTATIONS AND PETITIONS  
 
6. FEEDBACK FROM THE AREA FORUM  
 
7. ANY OTHER BUSINESS  
 
 
 
Bernie Ryan 
Assistant Director – Corporate Governance and 
Monitoring Officer 
Level 5 
River Park House  
225 High Road  
Wood Green  
London N22 8HQ 
 

Helen Chapman 
Principal Committee Coordinator 
Level 5 
River Park House  
225 High Road  
Wood Green  
London N22 8HQ 
 
Tel: 020 8489 2615 
Email: 
helen.chapman@haringey.gov.uk  
 
Friday, 21 March 2014 
 

 
 
 


